November 1, 2019

Re: Letter of Recommendation
To Whom It May Concern:

I am pleased to offer a letter of recommendation for Howard Szalavetz Properties.

From lease negotiation through timely delivery, Howard and his team have consistently
met or exceeded our expectations. Following the start of operations within the new space,
we have found the entire property management group professional and responsive to our
needs.

PN

John E. Moran
EVP, Manufacturing & Supply Chain
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